
ATTACHMENT II 

 

From: Omkar Salpekar  

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 3:12 PM 
To: CityClerk 

Subject: Hayward Youth Commission 

 

Dear Ms. Lens: 

 

The two years that I served on the Hayward Youth Commission were among the most fruitful 

and rewarding of my life. I had the great opportunity of serving Hayward and doing meaningful 

projects that bring about positive change. 

 

This year, however, due to being a student at the University of California, Berkeley and no 

longer residing in Hayward, I do not believe I will be able to commit to the Hayward Youth 

Commission like I have the past 2 years. I am electing to resign my position in the Hayward 

Youth Commission. I believe we discussed this over the phone in July. 

 

Thank you for the amazing opportunity of serving my city these past 2 years. I look forward to 

continue serving Hayward through other means, including my non-profit organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

Omkar Salpekar 

 


